From: Collins, Scott <Scott.Collins@kyfb.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 8:14 AM
To: Ritchie, Michael <michael.ritchie@rowan.kyschools.us>
Cc: Collins, Scott <Scott.Collins@kyfb.com>
Subject: Spring Break Trip 2025
 
Coach,
 
We are planning on taking a Varsity spring break trip leaving Morehead on March 31 and returning on April 4.
 
We will be taking up to 16 players and 4 coaches and will be staying at the Grande Cayman Resort in Myrtle Beach South Carolina.
 
Plans at this time are to take a charter bus.
 
We have already put down a $1,000 deposit so if you could confirm (if you need to) that we are good to go for this trip.
 
Thank you.
 

